June 9, 2021

Dear Third Graders and Families,

Hello and welcome to Third Grade! | am very excited to start
a new school year and look forward to working together to ensure
that your child gets the best education. This year P.E. will be on
Monday, Thursday, and Friday tentatively. | believe that meet the
teacher night is going to be August 24, 2021 at 6:00P.M.. | have
generated a list of supplies that will be needed in class this
coming year. Please feel free to email or contact me at the school
with any questions or concerns that you may have. (496-2981)
debbie.sutherland@schoolunion122.net

School Supplies: (Please label all of your child’s supplies)
* Easy to read ruler with centimeters and inches

* 2 Red Pens

* 2 Notebooks

* 5 Folders (Music, writing, math,science/ss, misc)
* Pencils (please replace every trimester)

* Erasers

* Crayons 24 or 32 count

* Colored Pencils

* Scissors

* 2 Dry Erase Markers

* Water Bottle (pop top)

* 2 Boxes of Tissues

* 4 Glue Sticks

* Skein of thick yarn

* Pencil Box (6X9ish no bigger please)


mailto:debbie.sutherland@schoolunion122.net

* Pencil Sharpener with cover to catch the shavings
* Headphones (labeled)

*Clorox Wipes

*Personal Hand Sanitizer

*Masks

Please label all of your child’s supplies!

Thank you for all that you do and | look forward to working with you and your child!!

Sincerely,

Deborah L. Vincent-Sutherland



